
Dear Friend,

Nearly every day, we do something without giving it another thought. 
We come home from work when it is dark and turn the lights on so 
that we can see what is in front of us.  Or we get up in the middle of 
the night for a glass of water, and rather than stumble in the dark, 
we switch on the light to see where we are going.

It sounds trite, doesn’t it?  But the change from darkness to light is 
so profound!

Recently, our friends and team leaders in India, Samir and Cynthia, 
visited a growing village church at the centre of our Light Up A 
Village project in the tribal areas of central India, a region where we 
have been broadcasting the local language for many years.

As a result of this work, many people and their entire families from 
the dozens of small villages in this area of India have come to know 
Jesus.  I’ve been there.  I see how God has moved and is moving 
people from darkness to light both physically and spiritually.  This 
village is a key hub of the tribal community, and because of this, it is 
literally a beacon of light to so many in what is a spiritually dark 
place.
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We also love receiving testimonials like the one below—

“My family and I learned the valuable lesson  
of how to pray to Parameswar (the Lord)  

to receive his response and blessings.”

Samir, is a great guy.  Last time I was with him, he was my driver, protector, and guide.  I 
still recall how on one particular day when we pulled up at a fork in the dusty and 
overgrown track we were following, there was a longer moment of deliberation than usual 
before Samir decided which was the right way to go!

In the coming months Samir and our team in India will continue with the distribution of 
radios, solar powered lights and charging terminals. 

Please pray for them and the church leaders as they work amongst this growing Christian 
community and share the love of God with those who are yet to know Jesus.  Pray for their 
protection in the lead up to the general election next year.

Thank you.  Once again, none of this would be possible without your prayerful and 
generous financial support.

Kind regards

Dale Stagg, CEO

P.S.  Let me know if you would like more information on contributing to the distribution of 
radios, solar powered lights, and charging terminals.  Or simply, include your gift with the 
response form included.


